
From: Darrel Donahue <donahue.darrel@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 4:50:24 PM 
To: comprehensiveplans <comprehensiveplans@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Project Nova 1237 N VanBuren  

  
Recommendation: The garage entrance is located in a very congested area. 
The Metro Market has traffic entering their parking garage off Juneau St., the USPS has street side mail 
drop, a parking ramp off Juneau to the roof of the USPS and MCTS has two  bus routes operating on 
Juneau and basically Juneau is just a single lane street with parking on both sides. USPS customers are 
always parking on both sides of the street most of the day. If the parking entrance could be moved to 
north end of the building or even have an entrance off the parking area on the north end (former Pratt 
St).  
Thank you, 
Darrel Donahue 
1219 N Jackson St, 108 
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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